
L&C Course Number L&C Course Name Transfer

Accuplacer 

Reading/ 

Writing

ACT English 

Score

ACT 

Reading 

Score ACT Math Score

SAT 

Reading SAT Writing

ART 141 History of Art I 1.1 250 or 18 25

BIOL 130 Fundamentals of Biological Science 1.1 250 or 18 25

BIOL 131 Biology: A Contemporary Approach 1.1

BIOL 132 Human Biology 1.1 250 or 18 25

BIOL 135 General Zoology 1.1

BIOL 145 Natural Resources & Environmental Science 1.1 250 or 18 25

BIOL 165 Ecological Principles 1.1 250 or 18 25

BUSN 161 Issues in E-Commerce & Social Media 1.1 250 or 18 25

CDEV 130* *Career Development 1.1

CHEM 121 General Chemistry 1- Recitation 1.1

CHEM 131 Introduction to Chemistry I 1.1

CHEM 141 General Chemistry I 1.1

CIS 135 Computer Literacy 1.1 227 or 14 21

CIS 210 Intro to Java Programming 1.1

ECON 151 Principles of Macroeconomics 1.1 250 or 18 25

ECON 152 Principles of Microeconomics 1.1 250 or 18 25

EDUC 230 Education Observation Lab 1.1 250 (both) or 18 18 25 25

EDUC 231 American Education 1.1 250 (both) 18 18 25 25

ENGL 131* *First-Year English I 1.1 250 (both) or 18 18 25 25

ENGL 132* *First-Year English II 1.1

FREN 131 Elementary French I 1.1 250 or 18 25

FREN 132 Elementary French II 1.1

FREN 231 Intermediate French I 1.1

FREN 232 Intermediate French II 1.1

GERM 131 Elementary German I 1.1 250 or 18 25

GERM 132 Elementary German II 1.1

GERM 231 Intermediate German I 1.1

GERM 232 Intermediate German II 1.1

HIST 132 Western Civilization II 1.1 250 or 18 25
HIST 231 American Republic: Beg-1877 1.1 250 or 18 25
HIST 232 American Nation: 1877-Present 1.1 250 or 18 25
HUMN 231 Comparative Religion I 1.1
LITT 145 African-American Lit Themes 1.1 250 or 18 25

MATH 131 College Algebra 1.1

MATH 132 Trigonometry 1.1

MATH 134 Pre-Calculus 1.1

MATH 145 General Education Statistics 1.1

MATH 165 Calculus for Business & Social Science 1.1

MATH 171 Calculus & Analytical Geometry I 1.1

MATH 172 Calculus & Analytical Geometry II 1.1

MATH 235 Statistics 1.1

MCOM 134 News Writing 1.1 250 or 18 25

MUSI 130 Appreciation of Music 1.1 250 or 18 25

MUSI 138 Intro Music Literature 1.1 250 or 18 25

PHSC 135 Environmental Geography 1.1 250 or 18 25

POLS 131 American Government 1.1 250 or 18 25

PSYC 131 General Psychology 1.1 250 or 18 25

SPAN 131 Elementary Spanish I 1.1 250 or 18 25

SPAN 132 Elementary Spanish II 1.1

SPAN 231 Intermediate Spanish II 1.1

SPAN 232 Intermediate  Spanish II 1.1

SPCH 131 Public Speaking 1.1 250 or 18 25

SPCH 145 Public & Private Communication 1.1 250 or 18 25

Completion of GERM 131

"C" or better in Math 171

Completion of GERM 231

Completion of Spanish 131

Completion of Spanish 132

"C" or better ENGL 131

 See Math Chart on Second Page

 See Math Chart on Second Page

 See Math Chart on Second Page

 See Math Chart on Second Page

HS Biology or "C" or better in BIOL 130     *see below*

Placement into MATH 116 or higher   *see below*

Completion of FREN 231

Completion of FREN 132

"C" or better in ENGL 131

"C" or better MATH 116 or Placement into MATH 131   *see below*

"C" or better HS Chemistry or CHEM 131  AND "C" or better MATH 131  *see below*

HS Biology or "C" or better in BIOL 130/131    *see below*

No Test Required

Concurrent Enrollment in CHEM 141

Completion of FREN 131

Completion of GERM 132

 See Math Chart on Second Page

* ENGL 131/132 are limited to Seniors and/or Juniors in a defined High School Honors track only AND requires both Reading and Writing Placement

Course Catalog prerequisites are in addition to placement guidelines (Accuplacer Score or ACT/SAT score or Senior/Junior GPA)

Seniors are eligible to be placed with a GPA of 2.7 or higher on a 4.0 scale 
*CDEV 130 is limited to Juniors & Seniors only 

See Math Chart on Second Page

 See Math Chart on Second Page

Completion of Spanish 231

All grade levels must meet requirements listed above for placement into transfer level courses.

Juniors are eligible to be placed with a GPA of 3.0 or higher on a 4.0 scale

https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/ART/ART 141 - HISTORY OF ART I.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/BIOL/BIOL 130 - FUNDAMENTALS OF BIOLOGICAL SCIENCE.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/BIOL/BIOL 131 - BIOLOGY -  A CONTEMPORARY APPROACH.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/BIOL/BIOL 132 - HUMAN BIOLOGY.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/BIOL/BIOL 135 - GENERAL ZOOLOGY.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/BIOL/BIOL 145 - NATURAL RESOURCES & ENVIRONMENTAL SCI.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/BIOL/BIOL 165 - ECOLOGICAL PRINCIPLES.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/BUSN/BUSN 161 - ISSUES IN E-COMMERCE & SOCIAL MEDIA.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/CDEV/CDEV 130 - CAREER DEVELOPMENT.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/CHEM/CHEM 121 - GENERAL CHEMISTRY I - RECITATION.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/CHEM/CHEM 131 - INTRODUCTION TO CHEMISTRY I.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/CHEM/CHEM 141 - GENERAL CHEMISTRY I.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/CIS/CIS 135 - COMPUTER LITERACY .docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/CIS/CIS 210 - JAVA PROGRAMMING.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/ECON/ECON 151 - PRINCIPLES OF MACROECONOMICS.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/ECON/ECON 152 - PRINCIPLES OF MICROECONOMICS.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/EDUC/EDUC 230 - EDUCATION OBSERVATION  LAB.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/EDUC/EDUC 231 - AMERICAN EDUCATION.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/ENGL/ENGL 131 - FIRST-YEAR ENGLISH I.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/ENGL/ENGL 132 - FIRST-YEAR ENGLISH II.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/FREN/FREN 131 - ELEMENTARY FRENCH I.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/FREN/FREN 132 - ELEMENTARY FRENCH II.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/FREN/FREN 231 - INTERMEDIATE FRENCH I.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/FREN/FREN 232 - INTERMEDIATE FRENCH II.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/GERM/GERM 131 - ELEMENTARY GERMAN I.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/GERM/GERM 132 - ELEMENTARY GERMAN II.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/GERM/GERM 231 - INTERMEDIATE GERMAN I.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/GERM/GERM 232 - INTERMEDIATE GERMAN II.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/HIST/HIST 132 - WESTERN CIVILIZATION II.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/HIST/HIST 231 - AMERICAN REPUBLIC -  BEGINNINGS - 1877.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/HIST/HIST 232 - AMERICAN NATION -  1877 - PRESENT.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/HUMN/HUMN 231 - COMPARATIVE RELIGION I.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/LITT/LITT 145 - AFRICAN-AMERICAN LITERATURE THEMES.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MATH/MATH 131 - COLLEGE ALGEBRA.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MATH/MATH 132 - TRIGONOMETRY.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MATH/MATH 134 - PRE-CALCULUS.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MATH/MATH 145 - GENERAL EDUCATION STATISTICS.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MATH/MATH 165 - CALCULUS FOR BUSINESS AND SOCIAL SCIENCE.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MATH/MATH 171 - CALCULUS AND ANALYTIC GEOMETRY I.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MATH/MATH 172 - CALCULUS & ANALYTIC GEOMETRY II.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MATH/MATH 235 - STATISTICS.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MCOM/MCOM 134 - NEWS WRITING.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MUSI/MUSI 130 - APPRECIATION OF MUSIC.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MUSI/MUSI 138 - INTRODUCTION TO MUSIC LITERATURE.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/PHSC/PHSC 135 - ENVIRONMENTAL GEOGRAPHY.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/POLS/POLS 131 - AMERICAN GOVERNMENT.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/PSYC/PSYC 131 - GENERAL PSYCHOLOGY.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/SPAN/SPAN 131 - ELEMENTARY SPANISH I.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/SPAN/SPAN 132 - ELEMENTARY SPANISH II.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/SPAN/SPAN 231 - INTERMEDIATE SPANISH I.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/SPAN/SPAN 232 - INTERMEDIATE SPANISH II.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/SPCH/SPCH 131 - PUBLIC SPEAKING.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/SPCH/SPCH 145 - PUBLIC AND PRIVATE COMMUNICATION.docx


L&C Course Number L&C Course Name Career GPA

ACT 

Reading

ACT 

English SAT Reading SAT Writing

Accuplacer 

Reading/ 

Writing

ART 161 Graphic Design I 1.2 2.3 or 14 21 227

AUTO 140 Orientation Auto Technology 1.2

BIOL 120 Medical Terminology 1.2 2.3 or 14 21 227

BUSN 231 Planning for Small Business 1.2

CGRD 150 Desktop Publishing Using Indesign 1.2 2.3 or 14 21 227

CRMJ 131 Intro to American Criminal Justice 1.2 2.3 or 14 21 227

CRMJ 151 Intro to Corrections 1.2 2.3 or 14 21 227

DRFT 131 Fundamentals Of General Drafting 1.2

DRFT 146 AutoCad 1.2
ECOL 101 Plant Growth & Development 1.2 2.3 or 14 21 227

ECOL 102 Plant Reproduction 1.2 2.3 or 14 21 227

ITEC 132 Introduction to Computer Networking 1.2 2.3 or 14 21 227

ITEC 142 Operating Systems 1.2 2.3 or 14 21 227

ITEC 148 Physical Network Installation 1.2 2.3 or 14 21 227

ITEC 154 PC Servicing 1.2 2.3 or 14 21 227

MATH 122 Technical-Integrated Math 1.2

MATH 125 Technical Math I 1.2

MCOM 125 Introduction to Broadcast Operations 1.2 2.3 or 14 21 227

MGMT 239 Management for Small Business 1.2

NUAD 120 Basic Nurse Assistant Training 1.2 2.3 or 14 21 227

WEB 135 Web Page Design Essentials 1.2 2.3 or 14 21 227

WELD 190 Oxyfuel Welding &Cutting 1.2

WELD 194 Shielded Metal Arc Welding I 1.2

Class
MATH 125
MATH 131
MATH 132
MATH 134
MATH 145
MATH 165

MATH 171

MATH 235 "C" or better in MATH 131 OR ACT Math Score of 25 or SAT Math Score 31 AND  GPA 3.25 with a "B" or better in Algebra 2  

ACT Math Score 17-18 or SATMath Score 22-24.5 or GPA 2.3-2.6 with "C" or Better in Algebra II
ACT Math Score of 22-24 or SAT Math Score 28-30.5 or GPA 2.7 with an "A" in Algebra 2

ACT Math Score of 22-24 or SAT Math Score 28-30.5 or GPA 2.7 with an "A" in Algebra 2 (can be concurrently with MATH 131)

ACT Math Score of 19-21 or SAT 25-27.5 or 2.7GPA with a "B" or better in Algebra 2 

"C" or better in MATH 134 or MATH 131/MATH 132 OR ACT Math Score of 25 or SAT Math Score 31 AND GPA 3.25 with a "B" or better in HS Trig, Pre Calc or Calc  AND  

MATH 113 or HS Geometry

See Math Chart Below

Incoming Freshmen must score a 227 or higher on the Accuplacer reading test to be eligible to enroll in career classes

GPA placement for 1.2 courses and MATH placement is based on a 4.0 scale  

No Test Required

No Test Required

No Test Required CEO Program Only

No Test Required CEO Program Only

*Course Catalog prerequisites are in addition to placement guidelines (Accuplacer Score or ACT/SAT score or GPA)*

No Test Required

No Test Required

Explanation of Requirements

ACT Math Score of 22-24 or SAT Math Score 28-30.5 or GPA 2.7 with an "A" in Algebra 2

"C" or better in MATH 131 OR ACT Math Score of 25 or SAT Math Score 31 AND 3.25 GPA with "B" or better in Algebra 2 AND MATH 113 or HS Geometry

No Test Required

No Test Required

https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/ART/ART 161 - GRAPHIC DESIGN I.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/AUTO/AUTO 140 - ORIENTATION TO AUTOMOTIVE TECHNOLOGY.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/BIOL/BIOL 120 - MEDICAL TERMINOLOGY.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/BUSN/BUSN 231 - PLANNING FOR SMALL BUSINESS.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/CGRD/CGRD 150 - DESKTOP PUBLISHING USING INDESIGN.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/CRMJ/CRMJ 131 - INTRODUCTION TO AMERICAN CRIMINAL JUSTICE.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/CRMJ/CRMJ 151 - INTRO TO CORRECTIONS.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/DRFT/DRFT 131 - FUNDAMENTALS OF GENERAL DRAFTING.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/DRFT/DRFT 146 - AUTOCAD.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/ECOL/ECOL 101 - PLANT GROWTH & DEVELOPMENT.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/ECOL/ECOL 102 - PLANT REPRODUCTION.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/ITEC/ITEC 132 - INTRODUCTION TO COMPUTER NETWORKING.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/ITEC/ITEC 142 - OPERATING SYSTEMS.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/ITEC/ITEC 148 - PHYSICAL NETWORK INSTALLATION.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/ITEC/ITEC 154 - PC SERVICING.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MATH/MATH 122 - TECHNOLOGY-INTEGRATED MATH.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MATH/MATH 125 - TECHNICAL MATH I.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MCOM/MCOM 125 - INTRODUCTION TO BROADCAST OPERATIONS.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MGMT/MGMT 239 - MANAGEMENT FOR SMALL BUSINESS.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/NUAD/NUAD 120 - BASIC NURSE ASSISTANT TRAINING.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/WEB/WEB 135 - WEB PAGE DESIGN ESSENTIALS.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/WELD/WELD 190 - OXYFUEL WELDING & CUTTING.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/WELD/WELD 194 - SHIELDED METAL ARC WELDING I.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MATH/MATH 125 - TECHNICAL MATH I.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MATH/MATH 131 - COLLEGE ALGEBRA.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MATH/MATH 132 - TRIGONOMETRY.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MATH/MATH 134 - PRE-CALCULUS.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MATH/MATH 145 - GENERAL EDUCATION STATISTICS.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MATH/MATH 165 - CALCULUS FOR BUSINESS AND SOCIAL SCIENCE.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MATH/MATH 171 - CALCULUS AND ANALYTIC GEOMETRY I.docx
https://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MATH/MATH 235 - STATISTICS.docx
http://www2.lc.edu/Syllabus/Syllabus Folders/MATH/MATH 235 - STATISTICS.docx

